
1

Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: Letter to Council

 
Hi Kari  
I was calling in regards to having council draft up a letter of significance to deem the Carnival a municipally significant 
event to be able to apply for a special occasions permit.  
It’s done every year so in reality the only the date probably needs to be altered from last year’s letter.  
 
Thanks  
Eric Point  
 
 


